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Friday 16" July 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,

It is the end of another year and we are all hoping that when we come back in September it will be the end
of bubbles! I'm incredibly proud of the school and our families for the way you have coped with the last 18
months; the school has continued to improve and the support from our families has been amazing. The
children have continued to learn and to make progress even with bubble closures. The outcomes from
Year 6 have been the best this school has ever seen, so well done to everybody. The building has been
developed and the school now has ‘the snug’, newly decorated classrooms, a new astro turf pitch and
more. We are also planning more improvements for the new academic year as well.

The Year 6 are leaving us today and we all wish them the best for their lives at secondary school. They have
been a wonderful class and they hold the vision and the values of the school closely to themselves. They
are a great example to all and they will be greatly missed.

The staff are very excited about the new academic year and about welcoming all the children back into
school. We all want the children back and we can’t wait for Friday 3™ September 2021. The staff at this
school are committed to ensuring that the education for the children is the best it can be and we will
constantly look at ways to improve both the teaching and learning, and the environment. | am very
fortunate to have such a talented, wonderful staff who want the best for all our families and children.

Last of all, @ massive thank you to all our amazing children. We are fortunate to teach them and we are
very proud of each and every child. All our children are different and it is a privilege to see what they can
achieve, both in and out of school. They are what make the school so special.

We hope everyone has a great Summer holiday and please remember to take care and stay safe and we
will see you all on Friday 3" September 2021.

Yours sincerely,
/)

Christopher Holmes
Head teacher

Together we care, believe, learn and achieve.



